
 

 
 
 
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters at Carleton Park! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 23rd April https://carletonpark.patrust.org.uk/ 
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CARLETON PARK’S STARS OF THE WEEK! 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Kaylan 

Oliver B 

Frazer 

Taylor 

Charlie 

Isaac B 

Charlie 

Malaki 

Isaac 

Lewis 

Chael 

Cole 

Rex 

Billy 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
What a fantastically busy week we have had at Carleton Park. The sun has been shining and a clear uplifting in community 
spirit has been felt. As always, the children have worked tirelessly in each lesson producing work to an exemplary standard. 
Our school focus this week has been teamwork, with attention paid to the way we speak and listen to our partners. This 
focus has had a really positive impact upon learning as well as communication at break and lunch times. Well done team 
Carleton Park; enjoy your weekend and see you on Monday. 

 

Food Donations 

We don’t think anyone in our community should have to face going hungry. That’s why our local food bank provide three 
days nutritionally balanced emergency food and support to local people who are referred to them in a crisis. They are part of 
a nationwide network of foodbanks, supported by The Trussell Trust, working to combat poverty and hunger across the UK. 
We would be so appreciative if you can donate anything that might help those who need it. Items such as nappies, tinned 
fruit and veg, rice pudding and canned meats are always items that are needed by the Food Bank. Multi pack cereals are also 
an item the food bank is short of, but if there’s anything extra you can add to your shopping it will definitely be gratefully 
received. The donated items will be collected on Thursday 29th April, so please drop anything off in plastic bags or cardboard 
boxes, at our school reception before this date.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Parent Consultation – Moxon Close 

We are working with Wakefield Council considering a ‘School Street’ on Moxon Close and we are now consulting with parents 
regarding the closure of Moxon Close during drop off and pick up times. If successful, this temporary/Experimental TRO could 
become permanent. 
School Streets will help people who are walking, riding bikes or on scooters by reducing traffic on the road and making children 
feel safer. The council will put signs in appropriate places so you know which roads are restricted, along with the times of the 
restriction. Non-residents will not be allowed to drive through (residents who do need access will be asked to drive at a walking 
pace). Emergency vehicles and Blue Badge holders will have access at all times. 
 
The School Streets scheme will also have other benefits: 
 
• makes the air around school fresher and cleaner 
• gives children the chance to get to school ‘actively’, which helps them stay healthy 
• makes roads safer for everyone. 
 
For parents/carers who drive their children to school, we are working with the local community to introduce a park and stride 
site close to the school.  We would ask parents/carers to use this facility and encourage children to walk/scoot to school for 
the remainder of the journey 
 
Please help us all by walking, cycling or scooting to school if you possibly can. Thank you for your co-operation and for helping 
everyone to stay safe. 
 
You can let us know what your thoughts are about School Streets by contacting schoolstreets@wakefield.gov.uk  
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Twitter posts 😊 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Drop off / Pick Up REMINDER 

As our full school returns, we will be going back to the arrangements prior to January 5th, with a 
couple of tweaks which I will now make clear. Firstly, the Year 6 start time is highlighted below and 
our Year 6 children will enter through their own classroom door (not the main entrance). Secondly, 
lessons for each class will start as stated below, therefore teachers will close classroom doors from 
this time to begin registers. Please be punctual with dropping your children off to support our staff 

with the smooth running of the school.  
 

Year Group Start Time Finish Time 

Reception, Years 1 and 2 8.45am 3.00pm 

Years 3 and 4 9.00am 3.15pm 

Years 5 and 6 9.15am 3.30pm 

 
*Please note that the start time indicated is when lessons will begin in the morning. It is therefore 
anticipated that children will be dropped off in good time, so their day can start smoothly, and they 

are not registered as being late. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


